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COMMITTEE ON APPROPRIATIONS

Mrs. Frank A. Killian
Lincolnton
North Carolina

Dear Mrs. Killian:

Thank you very much for sending me another copy of the History
of the Killien Femily. I am enclosing my check for $1.10 to pay for
it.

As I told Frank in my previous letter, Dr. Killian expressed
considerable interest in the Killian history and the reunions we
hold every year. He told me that he is looking forward to the oppor-
tunity of visiting in our section and becoming better acquainted with
members of the clan. I am sure he would entertain an invitation to
attend this year although he is a very busy man, as you can well
imagine, and it will all depend upon the date of the reunion and what
is scheduled at that time. The following is his address:

Dr. James R. Killian
Executive Offices of the President
Washington, D. C.

With kindest regards and best wishes to you and Frank, I am

Sincerely yours,

CRJ-:hl
Enclosure




